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BY EMAIL 

 

 

April  27, 2021 

 

 
Steve Zebrowski 
Manager, Regulatory Policy 
Elexicon Energy Inc. 

55 Tauton Rd. E.  
Ajax ON  L1T 3V3 
szebrowski@elexiconenergy.com  
 

 
Dear Mr. Zebrowski: 
 
Re: Distribution System Plan  

 OEB File No. EB-2018-0236 
 

This letter is to acknowledge that on April 1, 2021 the OEB received a consolidated 
Distribution System Plan (DSP) from Elexicon Energy within 24 months of the closing 
date of the amalgamation of Veridian Connections Inc. and Whitby Hydro Electric Corp. 
 

The OEB understands that Elexicon Energy is planning to file a rate application 
including an Incremental Capital Module (ICM) application for 2022 rates, and that the 
consolidated DSP includes the projects that will be the subject of that ICM.  The OEB 
considers the consolidated DSP to be a supporting document to the ICM application 

and will defer reviewing the consolidated DSP until the pending ICM application is filed.  
 
 

Yours truly, 

 

Original Signed By 

 

Christine E. Long 

Registrar 
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